
How can we help you minister to the breast cancer patients and survivors who may be a part of your 

church family? A cancer journey is such a difficult road to walk, and we would like to come alongside 

you as you support them.  

 

We are a local, small nonprofit organization that I founded because I am a breast cancer survivor and 

God called me to minister to other women who are walking the same road that I have walked. We 

provide care packages and mastectomy pillows free to anyone going through breast cancer 

treatment. We do ask them for a little help with any shipping costs, but we hope to soon be able to 

cover shipping costs. We offer hope and encouragement to let her know she is not alone on her 

journey. We will support her at any point in her breast cancer journey. 

 

We work with patient navigators at several cancer centers. We provide care packages to the cancer 

center in Williamsport so that all new breast cancer patients in our communities receive one of our 

care packages. We have mailed care packages to women in 48 states, and even to Canada.  

 

After years of operating out of my home, we recently moved to the heart of downtown Lock Haven. 

God has provided us a place to be able to meet the needs of our local breast cancer warriors in more 

tangible ways! We are excited that we will soon have support group meetings and Bible studies that 

are geared towards being a breast cancer patient. We are working to collect local resources to be 

able to minister to the ladies. We are so proud of our amazing community for collaborating with us on 

some exciting things that we will be offering soon. 

 

This information packet shows the various ways that you can partner with us to help minister to the 

breast cancer patients and survivors in our community, and beyond. There are a lot of opportunities 

to volunteer with us as well. If you have any breast cancer patients and survivors in your church 

family, please feel free to tell them to come visit our office to see how we can help them.  

 

Thank you for your time in reading this information. I ask for you to prayerfully consider how we can 

work together to make a breast cancer patient’s journey a little brighter. If you have any questions, 

please don’t hesitate to reach out. 

 

I look forward to partnering with you because together, we can spread hope one box at a time! 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Traci Fotorny 

Founder and President 


